
 

           

 

DATE:                  April 26, 2021 

 

TO: Matt Jeffreys, Administrative Manager 

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, MWBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Office of Workforce Development 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Contract Change Order #1- Contract #2020-5228 Adult & 

Dislocated Worker Program Services under the Workforce Innovation and 

Opportunity ACT 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for the extension of Adult & 

Dislocated Worker Program Services under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity ACT 

contract to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. The 

original request was reviewed by the M/WBE Office.   

 

The Guilford County Workforce Development Board (WDB) selected Educational Data Systems 

Inc. to continue to provide the service for FY 2021-2022 for the amount of $1,376,250.00 and 

will perform 100% of the work with its own forces. The proposed Contract Amount after 

extension #1 is $2,751,500.00.  

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes; the 

Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, prior to making 

any such changes. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 Cc:  Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer 
 


